
 

The Home Energy Assistance Winter Crisis Program provides 

eligible Warren County residents assistance with a one-time payment 

with a disconnection, needing to establish new service, pay to 

transfer service, may assist with a Percentage of Income Payment Plan 

(PIPP) default, pay first PIPP or have 25% or less of bulk fuel/propane. 

The Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program is available. 
This is a one-time payment towards a disconnection, needing to 
establish new service or transfer of service of your water or wastewater 
bill. 

Please check out our website at www.wccsi.org to see where we will 

be. And what documentation is required to process an application. 

Or set up an appointment at 

513-970-6737

on line https:/ /wees. itfrontdesk.com 




